

Enfield Community Council 168 Enfield Main Rd. #11 Ithaca, NY 14850

October 10, 2012

Roy Barriere, Supervisor Town of Enfield 168 Enfield Main Rd. Ithaca, NY 14850 Dear Roy:

I would like to recognize another young person in addition to my previous two applicants for Volunteers of the Month:

Keven Morse, Jr., son of Keven and Monique Morse, 99 Harvey Hill Rd. helped the firemen cook the superb chicken for our bar-be-que. Keven was there at the crack of dawn, long before the Community Council, helping the firemen start the fire, tend to the chicken and clean up. He told me earlier in the week that he was planning to help and would see me there. As he brought another dirty item into the kitchen about noon, he cheerily said that he was almost done and would then be able to play some games.

Another young man's cheery demeanor, helpful suggestions and complete willingness to take on and complete the assigned tasks made our event go so much more smoothly.

I think his dedication and stick-to itiveness deserves some public recognition.

Very truly yours,

Ann S. Rider

President, Enfield Community Council